Programme Officer:

Louise St John Howe Claypit Hall, Claypit Lane, Foxearth, Sudbury, Suffolk CO10 7JD

Tel: 07789-486419

Email: <u>lstjohnhowe@hotmail.co.uk</u>

Mr. Stephen Heard, Chairman SNUB, Border Lodge, Station Road, Salhouse, Norfolk NR13 6NY 15th January, 2011

Dear Mr. Heard,

Mr. Foster has asked me to forward the following response to your letter to him of 13thJanuary concerning the consultation on the Inspectors' Proposed Changes.

"Our advertised changes are more limited in scope than we originally thought may have been the case at the hearing on 9 December, particularly those relating to the subject of affordable housing [IC6]. Those relating to the NDR [IC1] are the same as those amended through the discussion that took place on that day.

We therefore consider that a final date of 5 February is a sufficient end date for the issues covered by this non-statutory process of advertisement."

As you know I have forwarded a copy of your letter to Mr. Foster to the GNDP for inclusion on the website, and am also sending a copy of the Inspector's response so that can also be posted on the GNDP website as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Louise St John Howe